


October, 2014

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians:
We are excited to announce the Cedar Fork Elementary Spelling Bee for 3rd through 5th graders. Cedar Fork’s Bee is a PTA sponsored event.  If your child is interested in participating in the Cedar Fork Bee, please have your child ask his or her classroom teacher for the grade level word list. These are the ONLY word lists that are given to students for the Classroom Bee.  A preliminary vocabulary test will be given to all interested students November 4, 2014 prior to the November 6th Classroom Verbal Bee.  Each classroom’s 10 top performing students will participate in the Classroom Verbal Bee.  To coincide with Scripps National Bee, participating students will begin the Classroom Verbal Bee with an Oral Vocabulary Round. There will be one winner and one alternate from each class who will receive an invitation to the Cedar Fork Championship Round to be held December 11, 2014 at 6:00 in the cafeteria.  There is no cost for student participation.
All finalists will be recognized for their participation and top performing students will win prizes.  The Cedar Fork champion will also represent our school at the PAGE of Wake County Spelling Bee on February 28, 2015 and receive a study packet after the December 11th Cedar Fork Championship Round. The Wake County Bee is a Regional Bee in which the winner receives a trip to Washington DC for the Scripps National Scholarship Spelling Bee in May which is traditionally shown on ESPN.
Sincerely,

Ann Winer
AIG Specialist
